Karin Stark
PO Box 74857
Fairbanks, Alaska 99707

March 5, 2024

USDA Forest Service

Regional Forester c/o Jennifer Berger
PO Box 21628

Juneay, AK 99802-1628

RE: Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act (ANILCA) Cabin Policy Comment

Dear Ms. Berger:

I support the proposed policy revision change in the reissuance of special use permits for Alaska
National Interest Lands Conservation Act, cabins.

To me the Tongass is a breath of fresh air and offers a unique chance to get away and relax. | enjoy the
remote location while viewing birds, whales, deer, bears, seals, sea lions, otters, etc. and especially love
the fishing.

The cabin is comforting, especially after a day of recreating. It would be amazing to continuing this
experience for generations to come in making their own memories. | would like to see the permit of
ANILCA cabin policy extended.

S‘incererly,

Karin Stark




